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Term 3 2023

Dear Students and Parents/Carers,

As Term 3 begins, we are embarking upon the process of re-enrolling students for 2024.

On the website is a copy of the 2024 Timetable, which you can refer to for teaching sites and lesson times.
Re-enrolment of all Year 10 and 11 students for 2024 will occur in Term 3 Week 6.

This will be overseen by the teacher during the lesson in Week 6.

It is essential that senior secondary students inform their day school of their intention to do one school
subject with us next year. Day schools need to be aware of this, as a language course done at the School of
Languages is part of students' normal school studies. We will follow up with day schools regarding their

endorsement and declarations.

Once re-enrolment forms have been approved, you will receive an acknowledgement letter in class in Term
3 Week 9 and a confirmation package in Term 4 Week 6/7.

Language subject charges are not being collected at this stage. No payment is necessary. An invoice for
charges will be sent early in 2024.

Please note the following starting date for all classes in 2024

TERM 1 WEEK 2, the week beginning Monday, 5 February 2024

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact the school on 8301 4800, or check our
web site www.schooloflanguages.sa.edu.au for further information.

Thank you for your assistance.

Yours sincerely
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Principal

Government
of South Australia

Telephone 08 8301 4800 Facsimile 08 8301 4801 dI.1802.admin@schools.sa.edu.au www.schooloflanguages.sa.edu.au Department for Education



http://www.schooloflanguages.sa.edu.au/

	Term 3 2023

